
Applications are open for Bite Back in Schools!

School should be a place where every child can thrive. When 1 in 3 children are at risk from

food related ill-health, school is our best opportunity to ensure every child has access to a

decent, nutritious meal every day. Right now, this is not the case — but Bite Back in Schools

was created to change this!

We’re on the hunt for passionate pupils who can make a difference through social action –

and dedicated staff to lead and inspire them. We’ve already worked with 200 schools and

now it’s your turn!

We have a limited number of fully funded places to join Bite Back in Schools in September

2024 - read on to find out more and apply to secure your place!

Bite Back in Schools is a whole year group intervention for Key Stage 3, involving an

assembly and curriculum time sessions in term one and an extracurricular club in terms two

and three. The programme gives students the opportunity to uncover the problems and

injustices within our food system, gather evidence from their school and community, and

implement a social action project that will transform your school canteen to put child health

first!

2000 pupils have taken part so far, driving changes including redesigning school meals to

make them more nutritious but as tasty as ever, doubling the number of seats in canteens so

that more students can eat and setting up breakfast clubs to provide a healthy start to

students’ days — we are so inspired by the change that young people are leading.

The programme is fully funded (including remuneration for teachers), fully resourced and

the Bite Back team are on hand to support schools every step of the way.

Bite Back have 80 places available in their next cohort who will begin delivery in

September 2024.

For more information please email schoolfoodchampions@biteback2030.com or apply NOW

on the Bite Back website. Applications close on 31st May.
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